
 

 

 

 

  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert W. Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

May 18, 2017 

Peter Freedman 
AuPt Industries LLC 
PO Box 1424 
Edwards, CO 81632 
 

Re: West Side Placer, File No. M-2016-081, Hard Rock/Metal Mining Limited Impact Operation 
(110(2)) Reclamation Permit Conversion Application Package (CN-1)-Adequacy Review #2 

 

Dear Mr. Freedman: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) is in the process of reviewing the above 
referenced application in order to ensure that it adequately satisfies the requirements of the Colorado 
Mined Land Reclamation Act (Act) and the associated Mineral Rules and Regulations of the Colorado 
Mined Land Reclamation Board for Hard Rock, Metal, and Designated Mining Operations (Rules).  During 
review of the material submitted, the Division determined that the following issue(s) of concern shall be 
adequately addressed before the application can be considered for approval. 

 

Public Notice 

Immediately after the publication, mail a copy of the notice to all owners of record of surface rights and 
mineral rights, holders of any recorded easements, and all owners of record of lands that are within 200 
feet of the boundary of the affected land. Proof of notice and mailings, such as Certified Mail - Return Receipt 
Requested, must be submitted to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety prior to the decision date.  

 

A decision date has been set for Monday, July 24, 2017.  All adequacy information needs to be received in 

the Divisions Denver office no later than Thursday, June 15, 2017 to allow the Division sufficient time for 

review. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Amy 
Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203. 
Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  

http://mining.state.co.us/


Peter Freedman 
May 18, 2017 
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Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
 
 
Cc:  
Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Philip Courtney, Colorado State Land Board 


